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At the outset, we would like to warmly welcome the delegation of Syrian Arab Republic and appreciate their well prepared report.

Mr. President,
As the world witnesses, Syria is facing an organized terrorist insurrection, the impact of which has gravely affected all human rights, including the right to life, security, dignity, health, education and food. The Islamic Republic of Iran acknowledges the enhanced endeavors of Syrian government in fighting terrorism. We also share the Syria’s serious concern about the difficulties in ensuring the rights of Syrian children in the occupied Syrian Golan.
We would like to make the following recommendations to Syria:   

1- To continue disclosing human rights violation by Israeli regime in the Occupied Syrian Golan and in other Arab territories, 

2- To continue its efforts for the full realization of the rights of Syrian children in the occupied Syrian Golan,

3- To continue its combat against terrorism to restore security and stability in Syria and pave the way for return of displaced persons to their homes,

4- To strengthen its efforts to increase shelter options for internally displaced persons.

In closing, we wish the delegation of Syria all success.

Thank you.
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